
MRS. NIENHAUS

Fourth Grade



Who am I?

◦ Hi!  My name is Mrs. Nienhaus, and I 

am the new fourth grade teacher this 

year!

◦ I’m excited to start my fifth year of 

teaching at Elmira Elementary School!



Where can you find me?

The 4-5 Pod Room 2



Outstanding areas

Fun bulletin boards

Classroom library/Front board

Small group area



I’ll see you soon!

◦ My CDL space is all set up 

and ready to go!

◦ I can’t wait for the first day 

of school!



I look forward to hearing from you!

◦ Phone: (541) 935-8214

◦ Email: knienhaus@fernridge.k12.or.us

◦ Remind: nienhaus

♥Mrs. Nienhaus


